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September 1, 2017 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

We are again offering an after school support service for students in grades 5-8, 

AVS Homework Club.  Homework club will be offered to each student one day a 

week. Students may stay for only one hour and ride the elementary bus home or 

stay for the full two hours, which will require parents to provide transportation 

home. This time is used to work on organizational skills, time management, 

homework and project completion, and test preparation.  Two teachers will be 

available to provide support, guidance, and supervision.  The students will stay 

after school and should bring an afternoon snack if desired.   

 

Please complete the form at the bottom of this page and return it to your child’s 

homeroom teacher by Friday, September 8.  We plan to begin the program on 

Monday, September 11.   If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at AVS. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Joaquin 

Linda Barton 

Homework Club Advisors 

 

 

Student’s Name _________________________________  Grade  ________ 

 

___ I give my permission for my child to attend Homework Club one day per 

week.  I will provide transportation home.  My preference for days is as 

follows:  (1- first choice; 2 – second choice; 3 – third choice) 

 

 ____ Monday 2:30-3:30   or   2:30-4:30 

 

 ____ Wednesday 2:30-3:30   or   2:30-4:30 

 

 ____ Thursday 2:30-3:30   or   2:30-4:30 

 

___ At this time, I do not wish to have my child participate in Homework 

Club.  (You may contact us during the year if you wish to participate.) 

If you have chosen to participate, we will send a note home with your child 

letting you know on which day of the week he/she is scheduled.  Thank you for 

your support.  Working together we can help all students achieve! 

 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________  Date ______________ 

Provide e-mail if you would like notification of homework club  cancellations 

due to unforeseen circumstances. 

e-mail: __________________________________________________________ 


